Williams Road PO Box 107 Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Mobile: 0409 379 121

Fax: (08) 9881 3482

Principal:

Miss Amber Ness

Email:

Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Website:

narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Dates to Remember

Friday 8 May
Performing Arts Assembly

Monday 12 May P&C Meeting

Tuesday 12 - 15 May

NAPLAN

Saturday 16 May
P & C Market Day

Wednesday 20 May

School Board Meeting

Friday 22 May

Cross Country

Friday 29 May

4/5 B Assembly







Independent Public School

Term 2, Issue 11

Wednesday 29 April 2015

In the Pursuit of Excellence

SCHOOL NEWS



ANZAC DAY SERVICE

We were very proud to be apart of the Combined Schools ANZAC service on Friday. Our year 4-6 students were lead very well by our Student Councillors and showed great respect. Thank you to Darcy Knell for his

very moving address.

Students have been learning the significance of ANZAC Day, through various activities, stories and research. Mrs Heil's year 4 class made a beautiful stitched tribute, many thanks to Mrs Savage for all her help.

Thank you to all staff and families for

their generous donations towards wreaths, and an extra special thank you to Mrs Nita Ackland for the amazing job she did creating them for us!

SCHOOL GROUNDS

In light of recent incidents that have occurred on school grounds over the weekend and involved local police and security. Students and their families are advised to **NOT** use school grounds after hours (This does not refer to booked training using courts). The safety and welfare of students can not be assured when staff are not in attendance.

DENTAL CLINIC

The Dental Clinic will be now staffed on a Friday, until further notice. Please contact Corrigin Mobile Van 0437 202 882 with enquiries on all other days.

SCHOOL BANKING

Last Wednesday was the first School Banking session in the library, thank you Mrs Forrest and Mrs Edwards who co-ordinated, we look forward to more students getting involved.

CANTEEN WORKER REQUIRED

The canteen are looking to employ a part time canteen worker. The job is Wednesday and Friday mornings (9.5 hours per week). If you are interested or wanting more details please contact Kristie Nottle 0429 816 205.



P&C NEWS

Uniform Shop

The Uniform Shop will be open on Friday 1st May 8.30am-10am





CANTEEN NEWS

A huge thank you to the following volunteers;

Wednesday 29 Jodee Young
Thursday 30 Mel Browne
Friday 1 May Jo West
Monday 4 Nita Ackland
Tuesday 5 Alison Medlen
Wednesday 6 Tracey Barrow

Available for morning recess everyday Choctop, swirl, chocolate and plain Muffins



COMMUNITY NEWS

Narrogin Regional Child Care Service Inc.

Vacancies Currently

Available...

Call in and see Kylie or Sarah at the Centre today to secure your spot.

We cater for children from 6 weeks to 5 years. All children are cared for by suitably qualified Educators who offer an Educational program to support your child's learning and development.

Did you know you could also be eligible for the government funded Child Care Benefit and or Child Care Rebate.

We look forward to supporting you and your family!

Open 7.45am - 5.30pm, Monday - Friday

Phone: (08) 98812401 or visit Cnr Park St & William Kennedy Way.

Narrogin Squash Club

Junior Pennants

Competition 9yrs+

Commencing

Wednesday 29th April 5.30pm

Narrogin Leisure Centre



Come along, learn some skills, get graded and put into teams for pennants competition

For more information please contact Anthony Howe 98811718/0429106120 Andrew Pratt 98813732

Narrogin Auskick Registration Day/s

Friday 1st May @ Narrogin Hawks Oval - Clubrooms

Time: 3.30 pm - 5.00 pm

Sunday 3rd May @ Narrogin Hawks Oval - Clubrooms

Time: 9.00 am - 11.00 am

Cost: \$60 for the season

Auskick commences Sunday 3rd May @ Narrogin Hawks

Oval

9.00 am to 11.00 am Sausage Sizzle to follow All new & past players welcome.

* Children must turn 5 in the calendar year to participate. (In WA children must turn 5 before the 30th June) *

For further details, contact:
Gavin de Gruchy 0407 386 299
Mark Graham 0427 811 285

BLAST Youth Group

Everyone in year 4 to year 7 is welcome

We have lots of games and heaps of fun.

Every second Friday night

Week 2,4,6,8,10

Narrogin Baptist Church hall

(Parking of Fathom st)

From 5.30pm till 7.00pm

\$2.00 per person

STARTS Friday 1st May

For more info call
Jo Aitchison 9881 5148

Disclaimer

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred to in this newsletter.